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On January 26, 2022, Director of Public Policy & Advocacy Karen Horn testified before the

Senate Economic Development, Housing and General Affairs Committee to offer suggestions

to ease the permitting process as it relates to housing development in Vermont.

Click the link below to read the testimony.
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